

Head Teacher: Mrs E. Cook
Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs D. Ellithorn

Monday 19th June 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

## Staffing for 2023-2024

It is that time of year where we let you know who your child's teacher will be in September. You may be aware that we have been running a recruitment process for a reception teacher and we are delighted to announce that we have appointed Miss Hall to our team.

Miss Hall has been working in YI on her final teacher training placement since February and is already well known to the school. While she is just qualifying as a teacher, she has over 15 years of experience working with children, including as a nursery manager. We know that you will join us in welcoming Miss Hall to our St John's family - we are sure she will be a great asset.

Miss Weatherburn will continue as the Early Years leader but will teach the nursery class in September; while Mrs Hanson is moving to Y3 where she will work with Mrs Rothwell. Mr Seale is returning to Y5 and Mrs Ellithorn will be teaching one day a week in Y4 (Monday) and a further two afternoons a week in the reception class.

Nursery	Miss Weatherburn
Reception	Miss Hall
	Mrs Ellithorn (two afternoons a week)
УІ	Mrs Wood
У2	Mr Thomas
УЗ	Mrs Hanson (Mon-Wed)
	Mrs Rothwell (Thurs-Fri)
У4	Mrs Thompson (Tues-Fri)
	Mrs Ellithorn (Mon)
У5	Mr Seale
У6	Mr Hunter
PPA Cover (YI, Y2, Y3, Y5, Y6)	Mrs Milne

We are currently finalising where our teaching assistants will be and as soon as we know we will communicate this to you.

Many thanks

Frigabeth Ul Coch. Mrs Cook

Johnson Street, Radcliffe M26 1AW

0161 723 1078 🔇

StJohnsRadcliffe@bury.gov.uk

www.stjohnsradcliffe.co.uk



